
 

224 E 5th Street | Pecatonica, IL 61063 | Cell: +1-779-300-0390 | https://d54TM.org 

Club Growth Director Report 
District 54 

 
 

21 June 2025 
 
Estelle Foster 
estelle.foster@thermofisher.com; testarossa04@outlook.com 
 
Marketing Team  
 
Club Growth Director – Estelle Foster 
Club Extension Chair – Open 
Club Retention Chair – Tom Willison, DTM, PDG 
Corporate Relations Chair – Jon Greiner, DTM, PIP 
Prison Club Manager – Jon Greiner, DTM, PIP 
 
Club Extension Report 
 
Christian Brothers Services has at least 20 members and have submitted the Application to Organize 
which has been processed by TI!!! They just don’t have their club officers assigned yet.   
 
ALDI Inc has reached at least 20 members and have completed the paperwork. They are just working 
with their legal department to determine who has the authority to sign the Charter paperwork. We are 
so close!! 
 
Savant Wealth has 20 members and is working on their paperwork. There’s a meeting scheduled for 
next Wednesday to assist with the forms. 
 
Constellation Nuclear in Byron has not made progress on getting to 20 members. The next meeting is 
scheduled for 26Jun2025. 
 
Club Retention Report – Tom Willison, DTM, PDG 
 
Area Director Club Visits 
Last I saw, 90% of the Area Director Club visits and reports were completed, which was 7% lower than 
the first round, but still above the required 75%. D54 strives to hit 100%. 
 
As of 17June2025, D54 has 48 paid clubs, which happens to be the number we need to become 
Distinguished. 
 
Our membership base is 1,575. We currently have 1617 member payments which is above the number 
required for Distinguished status. 299 of the payments are from new members! 
 
In May I reported that Bolingbrook Area Chamber of Commerce was suspended. Ken Kocher worked 
with the leadership of that club and got them almost immediately back to active status. Thank you 
Ken!!! 
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 Prison Club Monthly Report Input – Jon R. Greiner, DTM, PIP  
 

We are still on indefinite hold for the Pekin FCI new club(s). 
 
If you are interested and want to know more about the time commitment, what is involved in making a 
prison club operate, any of the roles, please contact Jon R. Greiner DTM, PIP at greinerjon@aol.com.   
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